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We are so happy to be back
and we hope that you and
your family were able to get
some R&R over the winter
break!

Please remember to send
your children with proper
winter gear. We are going to
have some chilly days in the
coming weeks and they will
be outside. 

Parents may not park or drop
students off in the bus loop.
This is a safety issue.  Please
use school parking lot to drop
off children. 

Please have a look in the lost
and found and grab any
items that belong to your
child(ren). 

Reminders
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Important Dates

January 31st - NID - No school

Basketball will begin on January 8,
2025.

Practices will be held every Monday
from 2:40-3:40pm.

The team will travel to Dawson on
Wednesdays for games

Hot Lunch

Hot Lunch is now open! You can
order for the remainder of the year. 

If you would prefer to order weekly,
that is also an option. Just ensure

your order is submitted and paid for
the week prior on Thursday by 12pm.

Hot lunch wraps up at the end of
May.


